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Thursday, 07 September 2023 

Y5 - Udoit Crucible Dance Festival  

Dear parent or carer, 

We are pleased to offer your child a fantastic opportunity to take part in the Udoit Dance Festival taking place at the 

Crucible theatre in Sheffield. The first of these five sessions will take place on Tuesday 19th September 2023 from 10am 

– 11am; expert dance choreographers will deliver these sessions. The sessions will take place every Tuesday at the same 

time leading up to a performance on Tuesday 31st October (First day back after the October half term) from 1pm – 3pm.  

We will be walking to the Crucible each week so please ensure your child arrives at school on time and wears 

appropriate clothing for the weather that day. As the sessions finish at 11am, the children will walk back to school and 

eat their lunch when they arrive back.  

This will be brilliant chance for the children to experience something new and be part of a collective performance that 

will develop their fitness and creativity.  

Thank you  

Mrs Ray and Mr Rowe   

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Y5 - Udoit Crucible Dance Festival  

 
I give / do not give permission for my child ……………………………………………… to take part in the visit to the 

 Y5 - Udoit Crucible Dance Festival  every Tuesday from 18th September to 31st October 2023  

 
 

 
 
                 Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
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